
 

 

Albany International Airport 
Environmental Policy Statement 

 
Albany International Airport is committed to environmental responsibility and limiting the 
impacts that its business operations has on the environment while maintaining quality services 
to our customers. We will employ the use of an environmental management system that will 
track compliance with legal requirements, train personnel on their roles in protecting the 
environment, maintain processes that prevent pollution, and seek continual improvement in 
sustainability. This policy will be reviewed periodically, at least annually. Our commitment and 
responsibility to the environment extends to every aspect of our business, including  our 
suppliers, staff, customers, and the community in which we operate. To these ends, we have 
established the following objectives: 
 

● Comply with all applicable environmental laws and regulations; 
● Establish a baseline carbon footprint and measure future emissions with the 

intention of reducing them over time; 
● Make recycling receptacles available in employee and customer areas; 
● Implement paperless systems where feasible; 
● Migrate over time to using energy efficient appliances and lighting (e.g., LEDs); 
● Offer filtered water fill station or water fountain to reduce plastic bottle usage; 
● Communicate our environmental commitment and efforts to our customers, 

partners, and community;  
● Train all of our staff on our Environmental Policy Statement and continually 

empower them to participate in our environmental improvement efforts;   
● Implement energy and water efficiency programs where economically and 

operationally feasible  
● Minimize waste by reviewing purchasing practices and segregating wastes for 

reuse and recycling 
● Use sustainable fuel; 
● Utilize electric ground support equipment (GSE); 
● Participate in carbon offset programs; 
● Encourage sustainable business practices in suppliers; 
● Offer transparency in which goals and levels we choose to pursue each year;  
● Incentivizing the use of public transportation; and, 
● Purchasing locally-sourced food and goods where feasible. 
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